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Year 5 and 6 Synagogue Trip 

 
 

Friday 25th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents,  

This year, the children in years 5 and 6 have been learning all about Judaism in their RE lessons. To support this 

learning, we will be visiting Leicester Synagogue on Wednesday 6th April 2022. This will give the children the 

opportunity to learn more about the Jewish faith and explore their place of worship. 

 

We will be departing school at 9.15am and will arrive back at school around 12.15pm, for a normal lunch time in 

school. Children can order a hot dinner on this day as they normally would. 

 

There is a small charge of £4.00 for the cost of the coach, which is payable via the Arbor system.  Please give consent 

and make payment by Friday 1st April.  

We also invite the children to bring a small donation of 1 or 2 pounds to donate to the synagogue upon our arrival, if 

you would like to.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Smith, Miss Simms and Miss Toon.   
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